[bookmark: _GoBack]Council For Instructional Technology
Minutes
April 15, 2022

Present: D. Allwardt, B. Clark, M. Doh, E. Hansen, Y. Kim, G. Mangalaraj, B. de Paula, N. Sen, B. Sheng, F. Tasdan, D. Zhao

1. There was a Gradescope demo facilitated by ODES. This can be helpful in STEM areas. They are offering a one semester trial offer.

2. Student survey re: technology tools. Given the timing in the semester, it might be more realistic to roll this out in the fall. There was good discussion about editing the survey to add/remove demographic questions, and to clarify questions related to ownership of electronic devices, types of devices, and operating systems.

3. CIT Charge- the current duties in the CIT charge do not mention online learning. We can consider adding this in. We will review language of the committee charge in the fall.

4. Is there any interest in an HonorLock demo? We won’t pursuit this at this time unless someone indicates otherwise.

5. G. Mangalaraj will share the survey draft document for comments. 

6. General comment: Always remember you can contact CITR for additional assistance.

Next meeting is May 6 at 12pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Debra Allwardt



